
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Discusses with the Iranian Ambassador Developments in
the Country and the Bilateral Relations Between the Two Countries.

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received his Excellency the Ambassador of the

Islamic Republic of Iran to Iraq Hassan Danaii Far in his Eminence’s office in Baghdad, Thursday 13/08/2015.

    During the meeting, they discussed the prospects of cooperation between the two countries in various fields, as

well as the latest developments in Iraq and the region. For his part, the Iranian ambassador assured their constant

support of the Iraqi people and government in the face of terrorism and in achieving reforms and building the Iraqi

state.

 


